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2019-2020  
President 
Emmett Mercier        690-6617 
Vice President 
Denise Liuzza           641-8425 
Secretary 
Donald Bryan           641-8186 
Treasurer 
Joel Bruno                641-1383 
Architectural Committee 
Glen Ashley       504-377-6066 
Security  
Jared Moran      843-693-9859 
Covenants Interpretation and 
Compliance 
Ronnie Saladino        258-8331 
Beautification  
Petals & Stems  
Social Committee 
Gerry Veth                641-2342 
Susan Mercier          690-6617 
Welcoming Committee 
Susan Mercier          690-6617 
Newsletter 
Linda Ashley            847-0258 
Website 
Rick Lauterbach 281-712-5680 
Entrance Garden  
Garden Spot 

SEND LINDA YOUR NEWS! 

CALL ME WITH YOUR NEWS OR 
PUT A NOTE IN MY MAILBOX. 

Our covenants and other 
documents on our website 
chanticleerestates.org and 
filed: St. Tammany Parish 
Inst # 1169553 & #1192424 
ANIMAL CONTROL:  809-0183 

Sheriff Department: 646-4141 

EMERGENCY CALL 911 

 

The Board gave their reports. 

Committee reports were given. 

General discussions included:   sign repairs, weeding and sprucing up the 
front entrance and new plants.   

All residents were requested to clean their mailboxes.  Make sure your mailbox 
is clean and has your numbers.  Residents that live on the lake are asked to pull 
weeds early, let them dry and dispose of them.   

At the CEHA meeting Marla and James Moody were welcomed to Chanticleer.  
They live at 135 Chantilly Loop.  Welcome! 

If you have not already done so, please send your email address and any 
updated contact information to liuzzadna@gmail.com so that we may keep you 
informed of events and concerns in the neighborhood. 

The Social Committee is hopeful we will have a Christmas dinner and an 
Easter party.  Information will follow separately. 

Loose pets are an issue that must be addressed daily.  Please keep your dog on 
a leash and clean up after your pet.   

Remember our speed limit is 20 mph.  School is in session and children will 
be getting on and off school buses.   

Ronnie Saladino asked all residents to lock their cars and suggested a license 
plate reader be installed. 

Our next homeowner’s meeting is scheduled on August 11, 2020 at 
7 p.m. at First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building, 388 Robert 
Blvd., Slidell, LA.  See you there. 
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